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OCTA and Caltrans  

remind motorists to please drive 

with extra caution and reduce 

speeds while traveling through 
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obtain this document in an 
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West County Connectors Project  

SR-22 / I-405 Segment Construction  
Starts Next Week 

 
WHAT:  The Orange County Transportation Authority (OCTA) and California Department of 

Transportation (Caltrans) will begin construction on the SR-22/I-405 segment of the 

West County Connectors (WCC) Project next week. The WCC Project will link the 

carpool lanes on the San Diego Freeway (I-405) with those on the Garden Grove 

Freeway (SR-22) and the San Gabriel Freeway (I-605) to create a seamless carpool 

connection amongst the three freeways.  

 

WHEN: Tuesday, September 7   

 
 

SR-22/I-405 SEGMENT HIGHLIGHTS: 
 The SR-22 / I-405 segment of the West County Connectors Project is the eastern segment 

of the project and will: 

 Directly connect the westbound SR-22 carpool lane at Valley View Street to the 
carpool lane on northbound I-405 and the reverse movement via an elevated 
structure 

 Reconstruct the southbound I-405 to eastbound SR-22 connector 
 Reconstruct the Valley View Street Bridge crossing over the SR-22 
 Add a second carpool lane on the I-405 between the SR-22 and the I-605 

 
UPCOMING CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITIES: 

 K-rail and Construction Sign Placement 
 Restriping 
 Vegetation Removal 
 Valley View Bridge Demolition 
 On- and Off-Ramp Night Closures 

 

 

 
 

Contact Christina Byrne, 
Community Liaison, at  

               (714) 560-5717 or        
               cbyrne@octa.net 

 
 www.facebook.com/ 
 WCCProjectInfo 
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               www.octa.net/westcounty 
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